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Statement of the Board of Directors in regards to Anthrocon 2020 

 
29 November, 2019 
  
 
After careful consideration, the Dorsai Irregulars have concluded that we cannot provide staff or 
support for Anthrocon in 2020. 
  
The Dorsai Irregulars have supported Anthrocon since 2002 and we have been privileged to help 
Anthrocon grow from 1300 attendees to where it is today.  We regret that we are unable to do so 
for 2020. We wish Anthrocon, Inc, its staff, and attendees all the best and a safe and enjoyable 
event in 2020.  
  
To our friends in the Furry Community we look forward to seeing you at FurSquared, Motor 
City Furry Con, IndyFurCon, and the other events we support throughout the year. 
  
Sincerely, 
The Dorsai Irregulars Board of Directors 


